
Committee Chair Beattie recognized and acknowledged the Qayqayt First Nation, as well as all 

Coast Salish peoples, on whose traditional and unceded territories we live, we learn, we play and we 

do our work.  
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Trustees shared appreciation for the dedication and work of student voice, reiterating the 
importance and value having student voice at the table. Appreciation to Ms. Brine for her time 
and energy was also extended.  

5. ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting adjourned at 4:51 pm. 


